
 
From: Karen lee weidig  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 7:10 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com>; Rummel, Marsha 
<district6@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: no massive development 
 
Criminey the photo in the Cap Times report is terrifying. Look at that huge structure on 
our little Fair Oaks! No, my neighborhood is already absorbing too, too many dense 
housing units. Union Corners is already too much. You need to put this kind of building 
in another neighborhood.  
Karen lee weidig 
karenleeweidig@gmail.com 
cell 608-244-0919 
3113 Lindbergh St. Madison, WI 53704 
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